Lima, June 28, 1956

Dr, Benjemin Castleman,
Department of Pathology,
Massachusetts General Hospitul,
Boston 14, Mass,

Dear Dr. Castlemar ¢

You may remember that last year we had some co-
rrespondence concerning Dr, Luis Loret de Mola who made plans to
study in your department as a specisl student of Harvard Medical
School, Unfortunately at that time his father became seriously ill
and had to be tuken to New York for & serious operution. He had
to return to that city few months later, ALl this required Dr. Lo-
ret de Moleto be with his fathers

However, uat the present time Dr, Loret de Mola is anxious te go
ahead with his plans and start his treining next September, Hind-
ly let me kmow if this is agreable to you and whether he may apply
aguin to the Schools '
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ee for'your kind attention to this request,

Thanking you in advan
and with best regdrds,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado




